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  GREETINGS FROM THE MAYOR: 
 

On behalf of City Council and the residents of Richmond, I would like to 

extend sincere greetings and welcome everyone to the Spirit of Harmony 

Invitational Exhibition of East Asian Artists, being held on October 22 – 

November 19, 2016, at the International Arts Gallery in Vancouver. 

 

This highly anticipated exhibition will feature artwork by local artists as 

well as artists from China, Japan, Korean and Taiwan.  This event is sure 

to be enjoyed by many in our community.  As Mayor of the City of 

Richmond, I take pride in the remarkable multicultural community within 

our City, and believe that it creates mutual respect and generates understanding of the different 

values and traditions that make up a diverse cultural heritage. 

Please accept my best wishes for an enjoyable and successful exhibition, and thank you to 

everyone who worked so diligently to organize this event. 

 

 

 

 

Malcolm D. Brodie 

Mayor 


